BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Old Row,  Barrow,  Clitheroe,  BB7 9AZ

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
5th July, 2017
Dear Parents

KS2 PRODUCTION - TICKETS

Just a reminder our Key Stage 2 performance this year will be ‘The Rocky Monster Show’ and will take place on Tuesday, 10th and Wednesday, 11th July.  Both of these performances will be in the evening, starting at 6.30pm.   The children will need to be at school for 6.00pm and the Hall doors will be opened to parents from 6.15pm ready for the 6.30pm start.  In order to avoid the overcrowding of previous years and the resulting safety risks, we are issuing tickets for each performance.  Each family will be allocated with a maximum of three tickets, at a cost of £3.00 each, to use over the two nights.  

· Tuesday, 10th July – 6.30-7.30p
- Families of Year 3 & Year 4 children.

· Wednesday, 11th July – 6.30-7.30pm
- Families of Year 5 & Year 6 children.

· Wednesday, 11th July – 7.45-8.15pm
- Leavers’ presentation and prizegiving

Tickets will need to be used for entry to the performances (but not for the prizegiving, you have been notified if your child is to receive a prize).  Please use the order slip below.  

FOBS – SUMMER DISCO DATE

A final reminder that this year’s Fobs Summer Disco will take place on Sunday, 8th July, tickets are now available to purchase from the school office and are £4.00 per person.  Donations of chocolate for the chocolate tombola and screw top bottles will be greatly appreciated and can be left at the school office.  Thank you.

KS1 TEDDY BEARS’ PICNIC

Just a reminder of our summer event for KS1 (classes 1 & 2).  There will be a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on the school field on Thursday 19th  July.  The picnic will start with a packed lunch on the field for all KS1 children and their Teddy Bears (children who have a school meal will be provided with a packed lunch).  This will be followed by an afternoon of outdoor games on the field.  Can children please choose their favorite Teddy Bear to bring on the day. 
GAMES AND PARTY DAY – Friday 20th JULY
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Friday, 20th July will be games morning in school and children are welcome to bring a board game.  Each class will be holding a party on Friday afternoon.  Please could each child bring a named, plated small snack and drink to have during the party afternoon.  Children may wear their party clothes on this day.  Can children please bring a carrier bag on this day to take school work and books home.  Thank you.

Many thanks
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Mrs Clare Berryman

Acting Head Teacher
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​___________________________________________________________________________________________

For the attention of the school office

KS2 PRODUCTION

	Date of Performance
	Number of tickets required @ £3.00 – maximum 3 in total

	Tuesday, 10th July 6.30pm  

Families of Y3 & Y4 children 
	

	Wednesday, 11th July 6.30pm

Families of Y5 & Y6 children
	


Pupil name………………………………………………..Class………………………..

Amount enclosed £………………………..(cash or cheque payable to Barrow School)

Signed……………………………………………………..Date………………………..
	GDPR – Purpose – to fulfil ticket order requirements – Retention – until after the event – Sharing – practitioners working on the event


